## מדינת ישראל STATE OF ISRAEL





Central Bureau of Statistics The Government Statistician

Jerusalem, August 8th, 2010

Mr. Paul Cheung Director of UN Statistics Division New York, NY 10017, USA

Email: paul.cheung@un.org

RE: UN21 Award for "Improvements in Client Services"

Dear Paul,

I would like to congratulate you and the professional unit you are leading on the UN21 Award for Improvements in Client Services.

Building user-friendly and effective databases and websites of National Statistical Systems are always a challenge, let alone an international statistical website.

This award is well granted.

Congratulations,

Shlomo Yitzhaki